‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37
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Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND’ in their
classes this week!

Star of the Week Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader
Toddlers Payton Reggie 3JB April G Henry K
Pre-School | Reign Sophie 3VB Phoebe Jonathan
RMS Gracie-Lee Alfie 4TS Olivia B Millie |
RSF Zuzanna F Zachary H 4JP Lucas C Corey-James F
RCH RCH Jakoby 5BW Ronnie H Artthana K
1 BE Nova-Leigh Alice T 5RF Layla A Connor McK
1CW Lily C Lyla-Grace 6EJ Melody P Thomas J
1/2JB Frankie Cason 6KP Katie C Savannah S
2SB Paul D William S 6AK Thomas J
2CH Carter S Eva-Leigh 6JA

Matthew 6:14 ‘For if you forgive other people when they sin against you, your heavenly Father will also
forgive you’

School Events This Week:

Years 3 and 4 thoroughly enjoyed their Unique Experience Days. Year 3 tackled the Mouse Hole
and Climbing Wall, whilst Year 4 took on the Low Ropes and Crate Stack and some morepupils
attended an Inclusion Event. All pupils were very brave and had a really good go at the activities.
Well done!

Little Feet were in again with our Reception children on Tuesday.

WORLD BOOK DAY was an amazing event in school! We had an array of wild animals in school -
the costumes were fantastic! All of the children enjoyed stories and activities about their class
animal.

RCH shared their class worship this week. They did so well performing for their parents/carers.
Thank you to the parents and carers who joined us yesterday.

Two of our pupils were invited to attend the Art Exhibition at Blackpool and the Fylde College. They
went along with two members of staff and represented our school proudly.

Today is WORLD MATHS DAY and the children enjoyed lots of maths fun and games. Please ask
them to explain some to you this weekend.

Also today, Year 1 girls really enjoyed dressing up as their favourite Disney princesses and taking
part in some football challenges at Blackpool Sports Centre this morning. Well done to all the girls
who took part!
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Coming up:

RSF will be sharing their Class Worship on Thursday 14th March at 9.05 a.m. in the Main Hall.
Parents and carers of children in RSF are invited to come to watch.

Our Reception and Year 1 Art Exhibition is on Tuesday 12th March at 3.30-4:00 p.m. Parents
and Carers are warmly invited to come and view the children’s work.

Year 1 ‘Family Partnership’ is on Wednesday 13th March 9:00 a.m.- 9.30 a.m. A google form has
been shared with Year 1 parents/Carers for this event.

A Family Learning ‘Stickman’ workshop for Year 1 families is occurring on Thursday 14th March
9:00 a.m-11:00 a.m. Please sign up via the flyer attached with this newsletter. One hour of adult
learning followed by one hour of learning with your children. Limited spaces available.

Our next Parent/Carer Coffee & Information session will take place next Thursday at 2:00-3:00
p.m. Our Pastoral Team will be available for a coffee and a chat about anything to do with supporting
you and your children. You are welcome to just come for a brew, biscuit and catch up, even if there’s
nothing in particular you want to discuss. Thank you to the parents/carers who have joined us each
week so far.

As an IQM Centre of Excellence, we are proud to attend a North West IQM Network Day next
Thursday in Preston. Mrs. Rusling and Miss. Mclntosh will be once more working with IQM educators
from across the North West, to develop our inclusion practice at Baines'.

School and Nursery will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day on Friday. The children will begin their day
with a whole school assembly on St. Patrick, the Patron Saint of Ireland.

Also next Friday, Year 2 have the Fire Brigade visiting school to deliver a Fire Safety Talk.

Reminder:

School Appearance Code - It is expected that full school uniform will be worn by the children
everyday and that they will have everything with them they need for school such as their PE Kkits,
reading books and homework. Please see the school website for the full appearance code
https://bainesendowedblackpool.co.uk/parents/useful-links/school-uniform

Attendance and Punctuality - School starts at 8.55am. Please ensure that the children are
punctual for the start of the school day and that if they are not well enough to attend that the school
office is informed before 9.30am.

Online Safety Information for Parents/Carers - It is the responsibilityof parents/carers to keep your
children safe online when they are out of school. Please find a parents guide to Whatsapp attached
to support you in managing this particular app with the children.

PTFA - Any parents/carers who are interested in supporting our school raise funds to purchase
additional resources/experiences for our children, including fundraising for a new playground
environment for them, please contact Miss Sawyer via the school office. Any support at all will be
gratefully received.
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